
 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 3rd October 2025 

What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we have looked at covenants and explored promises we could make to ensure the 

classroom and the world is a better place. 

In English, we have predicted what we think will happen at the end of the story as well as 

writing in role as the character of Stacey de Lacey. 

In Maths, we have learnt how to do column addition with exchanging for up to 4 digit numbers. 

In Science, we froze a variety of liquids to see if it changed state. 

This week’s theme in Collective Worship was patience. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Olivia and May for their great presentation and effort with their column 

addition 

Headteacher's Award: Isla for showing courage at the farm and stroked the piglets even 

though she was scared. 

Shining Stars: Sofia, Blanche, Hunter, Danny, May, Maddie, Rose, Isla, Nigel,  

Pupil Voice: Why did those liquids not freeze?” - May 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Monday 6th October – Messy Church from 1:30pm. Parents Welcome 

Wednesday 8th October – Harvest Festival. Parents welcome to walk to the church with us at 

1:30 or meet us at the church for a 2pm start. Collection from the church. 

Wednesday 8th October – Deadline for trip letter 

Thursday 9th October – Year 3 Farm School 


